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Donald Leisman
523 N. Pembroke Rd.
Pembroke, NH 03275

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Sir:

     I am opposed to the Northern Pass because  more jobs  can be created by using the same money to
install solar panels and wind mills. This applies to the state of New Hampshire and other states here in
New England.
     Thank you for considering is positive and constructive suggestion.

Sincerely yours;
Donald Leisman

Sincerely,
Donald Leisman
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